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The Export-Import Bank of the United States (EXIM Bank), Office of Inspector General 
(OIG) was notified that a Mail Room Clerk (Contractor), at EXIM Bank, was allegedly 
involved in the possible improper use of government resources as she used a government-
owned email account in responding to a commercial solicitation for a personally owned 
company.  This case was investigated as an administrative Employee Integrity matter for 
possible violations of 5 CFR 2635 – Standards of Ethical Conduct for Employees of the 
Executive Branch and improper use of government equipment.  The Office of Investigations 
substantiated the allegations and referred the matter back to EXIM for possible administrative 
Action. EXIM terminated the contract employee. 
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